
 

 

For the attention of Tichborne Parish Council 

 
5th April 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Please accept this letter as a formal application to be considered for a grant to assist with the costs of 

one of our current projects. 

As a committee we have highlighted that we do not currently provide adequate disposal points that 

are large enough for our current membership nor do they provide waste separation so that 

recyclables can easily be separated.  

To overcome the issue, we would like to purchase some new bins to provide two new adequately 

sized and clear disposal points, one for general waste and the other for recycling. Quotation attached.   

We hope that this is a project you can support and look forward to hearing from you in due course if 

we have been successful. 

 

Kind Regards 

James Long 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club Chairman 


